
June 29, 2017

    

  

The Board, Management and staff would  
like to wish everyone a Safe and Happy 

Canada Day !  

 The office will be closed on:  
Monday, July 3rd 2017 

The Relief Super, Sylvan will be on duty:  
July 1st – 3rd 2017.  

For assistance/emergencies please contact  
Sylvan cell @ (905) 424-5173. 

Thank you. 
Management    


